


farmers cannot use the same tools. He also noted that according to Eurobarometer, gene editing is of no
concern to EU-citizens (4% concerned, 22% aware).

‘SANTE E3) welcomed the discussion with MEPs and stakeholders on the
benefits and impacts on farmers from new techniques. She recalled the political context of GMO
authorisations referring also to EP resolutions. She explained the legal situation after the ruling of the
EU’s Court of Justice on mutagenesis and the discussions with the Member States on the
implementation of the legislation as interpreted by the Court. She noted that Member States have
brought up challenges in relation to easily tracing and labelling products obtained by new techniques.
She informed about the work of ENGL on detection methods and the work of EFSA on scientific
guidance. She noted that all operators, including importers of products from third countries as well as
respective operators in third countries, have to comply with EU rules. She also informed about the
request of the Council to the Commission to carry out a study on a status of NGTs, content of which will
be decided at a later stage, but will in any case be based on targeted consultation. To this end, she called
for substantiated views of stakeholders, with concrete data, to help informed discussions.

MEP Bonafe concluded the workshop by thanking for the interesting debate on a sensitive issue. She
noted that the Green Deal will touch every sector and that climate change needs a new approach. She
considered NGTs could be one of the solutions to adaptation to climate change.
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